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  Events calendar   

Month Board meetings Social Working bees Other 

April Thurs 26th:  
25 Avoca Lane  

Sun 29 April: 
Welcome to HP lunch 

 HP Garden Club: 4th Mon-
day of every month 

May Thurs 17th:  
271 Warby Range 
Road  

  Thursday Club: 3rd Thurs-
day of every month 

June Thurs 21st:  
201 Warby Range 
Road  

   

July     

August Thurs 16th:  
16 Kingfisher Lane  

   

September Thurs 20th:  
24 Warrawong Lane  

   

October TBA   Sat 20th:  
Annual General Meeting 

November TBA Tues 6th:  
MB Cup Day  

  

December  Sat 9th: 
Christmas Party  

  

January 2018  Sat 26th: 
Australia Day 

  

For social event enquiries and booking of the BBQ area call Nicole Feehan    0459 691 857 

Board of Directors   
Name Contact details Portfolio 

Bob Shaw 0408 475 235 Acting Chairperson; Parkland & Bushland 

Caroline Robinson 0434 885 099 Secretary 

Graeme Butt 0429 797 376 Treasurer 

Peter Ockenden 0490 809 341 Water infrastructure 

Ian O’Brien 0490 809 341 Water infrastructure 

Trish Sait 0412 334 019 Communications & Marketing  

Ewan White 0448 662 637 Roads & Infrastructure 



 
 
 

 

Update on Hamilton Park water storage 
 

The water storage system at Hamilton Park has survived well this year and no restrictions have been 
required. This situation is being monitored regularly and at present estimates, our total capacity is 

about 25ML or 30% of the total capacity of the system.  
 

This is not, however, the total usable capacity as the top dam must be kept full for use in the advent of a 
fire, if this unlikely situation were to arise. This means that a more accurate figure of the remaining  

usable water storage is around 10ML or 12%. 
 

As we don’t expect that we will have any significant inflows to the system from rain for the next two 
months, and we cannot pump from 15Mile Creek until June, we ask that everyone remain considerate 

of the low dam water levels when using water in the next few weeks. 
 

In the near future it may be necessary to implement further water restrictions so please look for signs 
posted at the park entrances. 

 
Details of the current water restrictions are available on our website  

http://hamiltonpark.org.au/  

  Wishing you all a  
  very Happy Easter  
  and fun school holidays! 

 

Garden Club News 
On Monday 26th of February 
Karen Place, Doreen 
Wheeler, Tina Norton, Rewa 
Wallace and Gwen Ipoliti 
met to freshen up the com-
munity native garden.  It was 
a productive and fun morn-
ing. Thanks to Tina for  
organising the event and 
providing a cuppa and  
yummy biscuits.  
Our next Garden Club get- 
together is in Tina’s garden 
on the last Monday in 
March. Please do come 
along. 
Please contact Tina Norton 
for further details … 0419 
880 761 
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